
PUBLIC NOTICE
Allegheny County and the City
of Pittsburgh are eligible for a
Joint  Award  of  $219,114  in
grant funding under the U.S.
Department  of  Justice  2024
Local Justice Assistance Grant
(JAG) program. Funds will be
allocated as follows: Allegheny
County  $167,500,  City  of
Pittsburgh $51,614. Funds will
be  used  toward  law
enforcement  equipment  and
technology.  Further
information  on  use  of  the
funds is available in Room 225
of  the  County  Courthouse.
Persons wishing to comment
on the 2024 JAG program may
do  so  by  email,  phone,  or
regular  mail  on  or  before
4:00PM, Monday, October 21,
2024  to:   Melissa  Javorsky,
Allegheny County Department
of Budget & Finance 436 Grant
Street,  225  Courthouse,
Pittsburgh, PA 15219
E-mail:
melissa.javorsky@allegh
enycounty.us, Phone (412)
350-3988


